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Friday 15th December 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
We would like to remind you that the last day of the autumn term will be Thursday 21st 
December 2017; school will close at 12pm when students will be dismissed for the 
Christmas break. 
 
School will re-open to students on Tuesday 9th January 2018 as Monday 8th is a staff 
training day. Please ensure your children are in their full and correct uniform and are on 
time to start lessons at 8.40am. 
 
This has been an exciting and eventful autumn term at Woodside High School and we 
hope you enjoy reading about it in the Woodside Voice. 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to wish you, your friends and family a safe and 
happy Christmas and New Year. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 

 
   Ms Gerry Robinson   Ms Elma McElligott  
   Co-Headteacher   Co-Headteacher  


